McCallum, Fiona

From: Nigel Millar <millarnc@btinternet.com>
Sent: 12 October 2017 10:22
To: McCallum, Fiona; Bain, Peter (Planning); Young, Howard; Mcgowan, Jack; roadsconshl;

planningconsultations@scottishwater.co.uk; martin.henderson@networkrail.co.uk;
anne.laird@btinternet.com; lizjamieson65@icloud.com; liziamieson@tiscali.co.uk;
kathleen.ralph@virgin.net

Cc: localreviewprocess; MacLean, Marion; Maclnnes, Hazel; Clarke Rodger; Hannah Stuart;
Kathleen Siddle; Noble Stewart; Sills Rob
Subject: Re: Intimation of Receipt of Notice of Review - Reference 17/0008/LRB (Planning Ref:

16/01835/PP) - Erection of Dwellinghouse and Formation of New Access at 32
Macleod Drive, Helensburgh, G84 9QU [OFFICIAL]
Attachments: 16.01835.PP - HCC Representation.pdf

Dear Fiona,
Thank you for sending me the latest position on this planning application.

At 1.2 of Cameron Planning request for Review of the rejection on Planning Application 16/01835/PP it states

“Helensburgh Community Council enthusiastically supported
the planning application.”

This is a gross misrepresentation of the Community Council’s position. While it did not formally object to the
application it was very critical of many aspects of the proposed design and made a number of suggested
improvements to it. As can be seen in the attached.

Thank You

Nigel Millar
Helensburgh Community Council Planning Group.

From: McCallum, Fiona

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 2:56 PM

To: Bain, Peter (Planning) ; Young, Howard ; Mcgowan, Jack ; roadsconshl ;
mailto:planningconsultations@scottishwater.co.uk ; mailto:martin.henderson@networkrail.co.uk ;
mailto:anne.laird@btinternet.com ; mailto:lizjamieson65@icloud.com ; mailto:lizjamieson@tiscali.co.uk ;
mailto:millarnc@btinternet.com ; mailto:kathleen.ralph@virgin.net

Cc: localreviewprocess ; MacLean, Marion ; Maclnnes, Hazel

Subject: Intimation of Receipt of Notice of Review - Reference 17/0008/LRB (Planning Ref: 16/01835/PP) - Erection of
Dwellinghouse and Formation of New Access at 32 Macleod Drive, Helensburgh, G84 9QU [OFFICIAL]

Please find enclosed intimation of receipt of Notice of Review in respect of the above case. Any comments on this
Review should be submitted no later than Wednesday 25 October 2017.
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Thank you.

Fiona McCallum
Committee Services Officer
Argyll and Bute Council
Kilmory

Lochgilphead

Argyll CS E

PA31 8RT

Tel: 01546 604392 *
Fax: 01546 604435
Email: fiona.mccallum@argyll-bute.gov.uk
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Argyll and Bute Council classify the sensitivity of emails according to the Government Security Classifications.

Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such
person), you may not disclose, copy or deliver this message to anyone and any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.

In such case, you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the
official business of Argyll and Bute Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.

All communications sent to or from Argyll and Bute Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

This email has been scanned for viruses, vandals and malicious content.
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